
 
 
 
 
January 4, 2006 
 
Ms. Carole Washburn, Secretary 
Washington Utilities and  
   Transportation Commission 
Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Master Interconnection, Collocation, and Resale Agreement between 

Metropolitan Telecommunications of Washington, d/b/a Met Tel and United 
Telephone Company of the Northwest (Sprint) 

 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Pursuant to Section 252 (a) and (e) of the Telecommunications Act of 1996 (“the Act) 
enclosed for submission is the signed Request for Approval form and a courtesy hard 
copy of the fully executed Master Interconnection, Collocation, and Resale Agreement 
between Metropolitan Telecommunications of Washington, d/b/a Met Tel and United 
Telephone Company of the Northwest (Sprint).  The companies request that the 
Commission approve this Agreement under Section 252(e) (1) and (2)(A) of the Act. 
 
Electronic copies of the form and agreement have been e-mailed to the Records Center on 
this date. 
 
Should you have any questions concerning this submission or need additional 
information, please contact Barb Young at (541) 387-9850 or by e-mail at 
barbara.c.young@sprint.com. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Nancy L. Judy 
 
Enclosure 
 
Cc (w/o enclosure): 
 Director, Local Carrier Markets, Sprint 
 David Aronow, President, Metropolitan Telecommunications 

Andouni Economou, Executive Vice President, Metropolitan 
Telecommunications 
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